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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Erwin von Fintel <erwin@telkomsa.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 8:53 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
PROPOSED NEW REGULATIONS FOR FOREX TRADERS

To whom it may concern
I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed limitation of 10:1 leverage as envisioned in the new proposed
regulations .....is the CFTC not supposed to create and environment conducive to trading instead of barring the
small trader?
Regards
Erwin von Fintel


